
Announcements– May 22, 2022 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
Welcome to Northwood and welcome to those watching 

online! Let us know of prayer requests by filling out the friend-

ship sheet or through the church website, and seek to give online, 

by text, by mail or through offering boxes located in the narthex. Contact our 

church office at communications@northwoodpc.org if you are interested in 

how to do all the above or wish to become a member or learn more about us. 

WELCOME! 

“Come, Grow, 
Go! 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:00 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are available. If you need assis-
tance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at 

Communications@northwoodpc.org. 
 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements must be    

  emailed by the Sunday before it is to appear. 

 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received by   

      the 3rd Monday of the month. (Please limit all announcements  

      to 4 lines.) 

                    Brown Bag Bible Study—May 26 

The Brown Bag Bible Study will meet IN-PERSON and livestream on 

Thursday, May 26th at noon. Pastor Paul continues the study of The Book of 

Acts. Acts provides us with an invaluable bridge between the four gospels 

and the 22 New Testament letters and offers inspiration, guidance and exam-

ples for us today. Join as we seek to grow in faith, hope and love! 

Sunday School for Children 
Children's Sunday School is breaking for summer. Please contact the 

church office or send an email to  

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org if you have any questions.  

Presbyterian Women Honorary  

Life Member Selection 
Inspired by the life and ministry of our foremothers, today's 

Presbyterian Women are steadfast in faith, mission and re-

solve to be Christ's witnesses to the world. To date, North-

wood Presbyterian Women has selected just 31 very deserv-

ing recipients of the Life Membership Award (30 women and one man!). 
 
Congratulations to this year's selection, Susan Curry. 
 
Susan was recognized for her many contributions to Northwood including 

dedicated leadership of numerous "annual miracles" (also know as the annual 

garage sale); leadership of Vacation Bible School; participation in many as-

pects of our music programs; service to the church as an elder, most recently 

as the clerk of session; and for her warm, welcoming and encouraging atti-

tude in everything she does. Susan received a certificate, a Life Membership 

pin and will have her name added to the plaque in the narthex. 

The Project Group—May 24 
Hooray, we have some new members! If you sew, knit, crochet or craft with a 

mission purpose (e.g. make greeting cards), you are invited to our May meet-

ing on Tuesday, May 24 at 10 am. We meet in room 13, bring whatever we 

have made at home, encourage each  other and enjoy Christian fellowship. 

Sometimes we go out for lunch.  Questions? Call Evelyn Towns (727) 785-

3743. 

Thank You! 
“Northwood’s Got Talent” was a fun afternoon of 14 talented acts! Thanks 

to Babs Bailey for leading our team & helping us put it all together! Thank 

you to all of you who shared your talents & for all of you who gave up a 

couple of hours of your Sunday afternoon to attend. Thanks to Stephanie 

for her magic on the piano, for David Seay our new camera & sound board 

guy. Thank you to David Furr for playing the piano for Barbara Jordan 

and to Susan & Peter Gajentan for successfully running all the music 

needed. Thank you to Michael Cromwell & and the kitchen crew for pro-

viding pizza, drinks & cookies in Fellowship Hall. Be sure to start think-

ing, learning a talent in the next year so you can join us in the next 

“NORTHWOOD’s GOT TALENT”!!  Thanks be to God for the talent we 

have at Northwood.  

mailto:childrensministry@northwoodpc.org


 

Follow the link to view our weekly email: 

https://mailchi.mp/a6d456ef9d4d/citylightupdate322022-13500075  

Northwood Scholarship Application 2022 
NPC members who are high school seniors, college/vocational students or 

grad students are encouraged to pick up guidelines/applications from Emily 

Cantin, online, or in the church office now. Applications must be re-

turned to JoAnne Spigarelli@jpspig1@tampabay.rr.com. Applications 

must be received by June 1, 2022. Applications will not be accepted in 

the church office. Applicants need to be involved in the life of the church 

(either here or at college/Seminary). This scholarship can only be received 

twice. We give thanks to the Bakers, Gordons, Wrights and others whose 

generosity to Northwood was reflected in their last will and testament. 

Scholarship funds come from interest earned from the following: (1) The 

Fred and Kay Baker Scholarship Fund, (2) The Walter and Catherine 

Gordon Educational Endowment, (3) Clarence and Florence Wright Schol-

arship Fund, (4) Monies received from other sources.  

Attendance for 5/15/22 Livestream & In-Person 
In-Person Contemporary— 88    In-Person Traditional— 74 

Livestream from the Church Website: Contemporary Service—80 

                                                                  Traditional Service—90 

Facebook Live: 79 views between both services    Total Views:  411 

 If you have technical difficulties viewing the online services please view  

in the church livestreaming archives the next day as that is working well. 

You can call the church office and ask for help you if you are   

having trouble viewing. We encourage you to ask for help! 

Kid’s Corner Preschool Registration 
Registration is currently open for the 2022-2023 school year! We have openings in 

our 2’s, 3’s, and VPK. Please share the news! You may stop in the  preschool of-

fice and  pick up your registration forms or download off of the church website. If 

you are interested in a tour of the school, please contact Roxane Fineo at  727-723-

7679 or schooldirector@northwoodpc.org. 

   VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL, JULY 18-22, 2022    

    9:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.   

   Pre-K through 5
th

 Grade 

 “Arise! Shine! Your light has come:   

the Lord’ glory has shone upon you!”  Isaiah 60:1 

From a whimsical lighthouse on the tropical, enchanted Adventure Is-
land, children (Explorers) begin their quest in search of five mysteri-
ous infinity lanterns that help light their way on the island. These lan-
terns are the light of Love, the light of Trust, the light of Faith, the 
light of Joy, and the light of Hope. 

Through this VBS, children will learn many ways of sharing God’s 
love everywhere they go! 

Online registration through our website under the “fellowship” 
tab will begin TODAY, May 22, 2022.  The cost is $15 per  
Explorer and includes a t-shirt.   
http://northwoodpc.org/schools/before-after-care/ 

Please contact Kay Scheuerman (727) 510-6026 or Susan Curry (727) 
709-8237 if you have questions or would like to volunteer to help.   

Flower Arrangements 
The flowers that are placed in the sanctuary are assembled into smaller ar-

rangements to be distributed to those who are ill or in need of encourage-

ment. The congregation is welcome to take one of these arrangements if 

needed. They can be picked up between 12:15-12:30 on Sunday in the 

kitchen. 
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Randy Ball 

11:00am 

ran57ball@tampabay.rr.com 

Burnell Hoekstra 

9:00am 

hoekstraburnell50@gmail.com 

Christine Wolf 

9:00am 

wise2wolf@aol.com 

Shawn Wolf 

9:00am 

icecreamguyiam@aol.com 
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